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TWYCROSS ZOO 

Unfortunately, we have been unable to 

renew the Twycross Zoo passes for this year 

as they no longer allow schools to hold 

individual passes. It is a real shame, 

especially as the PTA were willing to fund 

them for us. 

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the 

best attendance this week was Swifts.  
Well done! 

KS2 attendance award- The class with the 
best attendance this week was Kingfishers. 

Well done! 
 Both classes will be looking after the 

attendance Yeti for the week. 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

On Friday 8th March we will be celebrating World 

Book Day.  We would love it if you would dress up 

as your favourite book character.  The theme for 

this year is share a story. £1 book tokens will be 

sent home in March so you can purchase a new 

book. 

 

All Saints C of E Primary School            15th  February 2019 

               

THANK YOU FROM MRS MACDONALD 

As we look forward to welcoming Mr Mawdsley as our new headteacher, I would just like to say a massive 

thank you to everyone for your support since September. I have really enjoyed being acting headteacher and 

being able to work with your children in school. The staff in school have been very supportive and I would also 

like to thank them for all their hard work. After half term I shall go back to my role as deputy headteacher and 

I look forward to continuing to make All Saints the best school in Coalville. 
 

ROBINS 

A police car came to visit Robins class on 25th 

January and we were very excited because we could 

watch the flashing lights, try the police helmets on 

and have a sit in the car.  We asked to listen to the 

siren but that would have been too loud! 
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 SHAKESPEARE 

We had a fantastic, interactive Shakespeare 

assembly on Thursday which the children loved 

both watching and participating in.  A massive 

thank you to the KS2 stars who participated: 

Lucy, Oliver, Grace, Marshall, Tim, Remi, Leman, 

Connor, Lily, Chloe, Lucy, Ceylan and Jayden 

Dates for the Diary 
Half Term 18th - 22nd February 
Back to school - 25th February  
Non uniform day – 1st March 
World Book Day – 8th March 

Bikeability (Year 5) - 12th - 15th March 
Red Nose Day – 15th March 

School nurse drop in clinic – 18th March 
Vocalease performance - 21st March  

PTA Easter Fayre – 22nd March 
Rocksteady Concert – 26th March 
Easter break 8th April – 23rd April  

Back to school – 24th April 
 
 
 
 

 

NON UNIFORM DAYS 
Friday 1st March – wear what you want and 

bring in a contribution for the PTA Easter 
fayre. We need donations for raffle prizes - 
chocolates or bottles. The more money we 
raise, the more we can benefit the children.  

Thank you, the PTA. 

Friday 8th March – World book day – dress up 
as your favourite book character 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day to raise 
money for Comic Relief, please wear 

something red. 
 

WRENS CLASS 

Berry the Guinea Pig came to visit Wrens class last 

week. Everyone loved having her in our class for 

the day. We have written a fantastic leaflet about 

how to look after her and the class have tried 

really hard to make sure they remembered 

everything to include. 


